Approved For Release 2001/09/06: CIA-RDP80-01370R000100050017-8

RHI

IN FEB IGHT

Mr. Phillip S. Hughes Assistant Director for Legislative Reference Bureau of the Budget Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Hughes:

In accordance with the request contained in your Legislative Referral Memorandum of February 4, 1959, this Agency has reviewed the proposed letter from the Post Office Department to the President of the Senate with respect to a bill authorizing the use of certified mail.

There being no statutes under the administration of this Agency requiring the use of registered mail, there are no laws relating to this Agency to be included in the proposed legislation. In consequence, we have no comments nor objections to the bill in its present form.

25X1A

Legislative Counsel

Distribution:

Original & 1 - Addressee

1 - Comptroller

1 - OGC Subject

1 - OGC Signer

2 - Legislative Counsel w/basic

POR NEV DATE 20.5-81 BY 0-0 6/99

ORIG GOMP 38 TYPE 0

ORIG GLASS M PAGES ARY CLASS M

JUST MEXT NEV APTITUDE 10-2